
Adelaide has had a bust past few weeks. We 
have hosted our latest beginner course and 
have managed to attracted quite a few 
talented players. 


We have also started the first of our inter-
team tournaments. Splitting the Adelaide 
team into the Mighty Hammerheads and the 
great white sharks. The Hammerheads won 
the first game 11 to 1. 


What’s 
happening in

Adelaide

At Novemebr the 7th, the annual general meeting looms ever closer. 


We will be announcing the national teams managers and coaches at the AGM.

• AGM 7th November (Sunday)

• Voting for National team manager will close 4th November. Make sure 

your committees have placed their votes. 
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Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting here
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https://www.uwra.org.au/players
https://www.facebook.com/underwaterrugbyaustralia
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxf0rGGIGse161rcs4hQpCA
https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia/
https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia/

